
 

 

 

 

Fire Marshal Division 
May 27, 2021 
 
David Beasley 
PO Box 53 
Coats, NC 27521 
 
Re: Coats PFWB Church 
       1355 NC 55 E 
       Coats, NC 27521 
 
Application Number BCOM2105-0010 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for submitting the plans for the storage building. The plans have been 
carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance 
with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory 
documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that 
need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These 
items are outlined and described below. 
 
Plan Review Notes 

 
 

o The fire extinguishers are required to be properly mounted and tagged by a fire 
extinguisher company. 

o A fire final inspection is required. Call 910-893-0740 to schedule. 
 
Thank you again for submitting the plans for the building. Please review the plan review 
notes and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Leslie Jackson 
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal 
 


